WELLINGTON HIGH SCHOOL DAILY BULLETIN
Tuespay, NovemMmBER 14, 2017

Monday
e Volleyball Tournament during
CruCon

e Practice begins for Winter Sports

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

e Varsity Scholars’ Bowl @ Wichita
West 4:00
Friday

Saturday

e Debate @ Kingman

Today's Lunch
Choice of:
BBQ Rib on Bun
Meatball Sub

Tomorrow’s Breakfast
Pumpkin Pie Cinnamon Roll

Tomorrow’s Lunch
Choice of:
Thanksgiving Feast
Roast Turkey with Gravy
Chicken Patty

* Today’'s News e

*Students planning on signing up for the trip to Peru,
today is the last day for early registration to save
$200.

*Don’t forget that tomorrow is Late Start
Wednesday! 1st hour begins at 8:50.

*Students- Just a reminder that students are to stay
in the commons area at the beginning of the school
day until the first bell rings. Students may only leave
the commons if they have a project or project
materials that cannot be taken to their locker and
needs to be taken to a classroom OR students who
need to work with their teachers which are in their
classrooms. On Wednesdays, teachers are in
meetings, therefore, all students will stay in the

commons or designated computer labs.

*Classic Movie Club will be showing the movie
“Psycho” on Wednesday at 3:15 in room 205.

*Winter Guard Clinic is Tuesday, Wednesday and
Thursday this week from 3:15-5:15 in the commons.
If you want to try out, or are curious about Winter
Guard and did not attend the meeting this past
Friday, please come to the clinic this week and check
it out.

*Auditions for ONE ACTS will be on Friday,
November 17th after school and on Monday,
November 20th after school. There willbe 4 to 5
plays to audition for.

*Chris Curtis has changed the date for our
Sophomore ring meeting from February 8th to
Thursday , November 30th at 9:30 am. You will
return orders during lunch on Tuesday December
5th. He expects a price increase on January 1st and
wanted to schedule a meeting before then.

*It’s time for our “Can the Teacher” food drive
sponsored by STUCO. All students can donate
non-perishable food items to any of their classroom
teachers. The teachers that collect enough food to
stack up to their door handle by Monday, November
20th @ 3:05 will be “canned” and are unable to
teach on Tuesday, November 21st. All food will be
donated to the Wellington Food Bank.

*FFA is selling fruit and meat at this time. They will
be taking orders until November 17th. Remember-
they have Blue and Gold bacon, sausage and chicken
tenders in stock and on sale in the Ag Shop.

Guidance Office News

College Visits During Lunch:
Nov. 14th- Crave Beauty Academy
Nov 15- US Army
Nov 30th- Marines

Faculty Bulletin



